
Berryville PTA Meeting 
September 10, 2013 @ 6:04 PM 

3-5 CAFETORIUM 
 
The Berryville PTA met for its regular monthly meeting. It was called to  
order at 6:04 PM by President Kerri Gustavus.  
Board Members present: Kerri Gustavus, Isy Dean and Ashley Thurman. 
Board Member absent: Lisa Youngblood   
 
Minutes – A motion was made by Ms. Wright to accept the minutes from February 12, 
2013. A unanimous vote followed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – A motion was made by Ms. Amelia Mabry to accept the Financial 
Report as presented. A unanimous vote followed.  
 
New Business: 

PeeWee Basketball Concessions – suggestion to have 5th grade teachers staff 
the concession stand to earn money for Camp War Eagle and field trips.  
 
Used Shoes Collection Fundraiser for K-5   
 
Cookie Dough Fundraising to begin Oct. 4th for 2 weeks. 
 
Breakfast with Santa @ K-2; date to be announced. 
 
PTA tee shirts to be considered. 
 
Penny Power projected for January, 2014. 
 
We will hold a minimum of 6 regular meetings this year according to our current 
by-laws and additional special meetings or board meetings a necessary.  
Meeting dates set: September, October, November, 2013 and January, March, 
and May, 2014. 
 
Audit committee established: Ms. Ameila Mabry, Ms. April Roy, Ms. Teresa 
Wright, Ms Melissa Swofford. 
 
Membership Drive 9/16 – 9/26  Committee Members: Ms. Mabry and Mrs. Dean 
 

  
Old Business:  None 
  
A motion to adjourn was made by Mrs.Thurman at 6:58 P.M. 
 

Submitted by Isy Dean 


